
Request for an Additional Funded Year of Early Learning 

and Childcare- August 2025 
This form is for children born between 11th August 2020 and 28th February 2021 who are 
eligible to defer entry to Primary 1 in August 2025. 

​
Please discuss this request with the head of Early Learning and Childcare setting that your 
child attends.​
​
To Be Submitted by 28th February 2025. 
________________________________________________________________________ 
Child’s Details 

Surname:  Forename: 
 

 

Address:  Date of 
Birth: 

 

Town/City:   

 Gender: Male                Female  
Postcode:    
 

 

Name of Pre-school centre/nursery your 
child currently attends: 

 

 
NEXT SESSION – 2025/2026 
Please indicate which nursery your child will attend. If this is not your child’s current nursery, you 
must contact the Head Teacher to make arrangements to enrol your child as soon as possible.  
NB – A place cannot be guaranteed. 
 

Name of Early Years centre/nursery for 
next year: 

 

 
Have you enrolled your child for Primary school to start in August 2025?                   YES/NO      
If YES, please indicate which school. 

Name of 
School 

 

NB -following confirmation of the deferred year, your child’s name will automatically be 
removed from the school list for this year and any placing request previously made will be 
withdrawn. 

 
Supporting Information 
Please explain why you feel your child needs an additional nursery year.  



​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​                   

 

 I confirm that: 

(a)​ I request an additional year of Early Learning and Childcare for my child; 
and a place in Primary school will not be required until August 2026 

(b)​ I confirm that I have discussed my decision to request an additional year 
of Early Learning and Childcare with my child's current setting 

(c)​ I consent to my child’s information being shared as part of this 
application process. 
 
 

Signature of 
parent/carer: 

 
 
 
 

Date: 

Print Name:   
 

Email address:   
 

 
 
 

Please return by email to: 
 
EarlyYears@edinburgh.gov.uk  
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